
You are receiving this notice because you own 
property or live in/near the areas with proposed 
zone changes. These changes primarily affect 
new development and do not require changes 
to existing houses or other development.

The City of Portland has released the

LOWER
SOUTHEAST
RISING 
Area Plan Discussion Draft

It includes proposals for zone 
changes that allow more 
neighborhood businesses and 
housing options, paired with 
transportation improvements.

Plan area showing 
areas proposed 
for zone changes.

Learn more through our self-guided  
Online Open House where you can look up  
zoning changes for specific properties with  
the Map App and share your feedback  
through a survey (feedback accepted through 
June 23, 2023):

www.portlandmaps.com/bps/lser-open-house

Questions? Email us at LowSEPlan@portlandoregon.gov



<NAME>

<ADDRESS>

<CITY><STATE><ZIP>

1810 SW 5th Ave, Suite 710
 Portland, OR 97201		

The City of Portland is committed to 
providing meaningful access. To request 
translation, interpretation, modifications, 
accommodations, or other auxiliary aids or 
services, contact 311, Relay: 711.

Traducción e Interpretación  |  Biên Dịch và 

Thông Dịch  |  अनुवादन तथा व्याख्या  |  口笔

译服务 |  Устный и письменный перевод  |  

Turjumaad iyo Fasiraad   |   Письмовий і усний 

переклад  |  Traducere și interpretariat  |   

Chiaku me Awewen Kapas  |  翻訳または通訳 |   

ການແປພາສາ ຫືຼ ການອະທິບາຍ |   

ةيهفشلا وأ ةيريرحتلا ةمجرتلا 

311  
www.portland.gov/bps/accommodation
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